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7th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re: Talk on Apprenticeships – 11th February 2025 

We are pleased to inform you that Ruislip High School’s Enterprise Coordinator will be delivering an 
apprenticeship information session for students on Tuesday 11th February at 3pm in the Drama Studio.  

This session is designed to provide valuable insights into the range of apprenticeship opportunities available, 
including how they can be pursued alongside applications to university. 

The talk is optional and is open to all students in Years 12 and 13 who are interested in exploring apprenticeships 
as part of their future plans. A form will be available on your child’s Google Classroom for them to complete 
should they wish to attend.  

We believe this will be a fantastic opportunity for students to gain a deeper understanding of their options and 
make more informed decisions about their next steps. 

If you or your child have any questions regarding the talk, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Bonny in the first 
instance. 

We hope your child finds this session useful and inspiring as they consider their future pathways. 

Yours sincerely​
 

 

 

Ms T Bonny 
Post-16 Careers Lead 
​  
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